
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to sustainability, we have 

recently implemented several eco-friendly initiatives aimed at reducing our environmental 

impact. 

We value your opinion and would greatly appreciate your feedback on these initiatives. 

Specifically, we are interested in your thoughts on: 

• The effectiveness of our recycling program 

• The impact of our energy-saving measures 

• Suggestions for additional eco-friendly practices 

Your insights will be instrumental in helping us improve and expand our efforts towards a 

greener future. Please feel free to reply to this email or complete our short feedback survey here. 

Thank you for your time and support in making a positive change. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 
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